
QUESTIONS BY THE PUBLIC

Full Council | Tuesday, 5 December 2017

Question from Mr Roy J Livingstone of Tilton Drive, Oadby to Councillor Garth 
(Bill) A Boulter, Chair of the Service Delivery Committee:

“Could it be confirmed that Parklands Leisure Centre in Oadby is a service provided by 
and/or overseen by the Council and that as such, the Council’s complaints procedure, 
which applies to ‘the Council, its services and Officers’, is therefore applicable?”

The above question was duly received by the Interim Chief Executive on 24 November 
2017 in accordance with Rule 10 of Part 4 of the Constitution of the Council.


